M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:     
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent 

DATE:
September 25, 2018
RE:
Modular Classroom Lease Agreement with Tri-State Building
Attached is the lease agreement for the 2018-2019 school year. 
We currently have leased modular classrooms at:

2 – Conner High School

2 – Goodridge Elementary

1 – Ryle High School

2 – Collins Elementary (1 with restroom and 1 without restroom)

I recommend the Board approve the above lease agreement, as presented
